
 
 

t + 356 2598 2426    e dlap@gov.mt   | www.education.gov.mt 

 

 

 
 

LETTER CIRCULAR 
 
Date: 30th September 2022                                                                                            Ref: DLAP 208/2022 
 
To: All Heads of College Network and Heads of Primary, Middle, Secondary, and Post-Secondary 

Schools (State and Non-State) 
 
From: Michael Mercieca – Education Officer, Chemistry 
 
Subject: New Science Centre website 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The Science Centre recently launched a new website that encompasses information related to STEM 
projects and initiatives, STEM subjects, and STEM Education Officers. 
 
The website can be accessed at: https://www.sciencecentrepembroke.mt 
 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
Sandra Ebejer 
Director, 
Directorate for Learning and Assessment Programmes 

https://www.sciencecentrepembroke.mt/

